
 

 

Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority of India 

 

 

28.12.2017 

Re : Report of the Product Regulations Review Committee for Life Insurance – 

Comments – Extension of last date for providing comments. 

 

The Authority had published the captioned report in its website on 14/12/2017. The 

comments were invited from all stakeholders. 

Please note that the last date for providing comments / suggestions on the report is extended 

till 12
th

 January, 2018. 

 

 

Sudipta Bhattacharya  

General Manager (Actuarial) 


